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5 April 2022 
 
Alan Thompson 
By email: fyi-request-18820-335d248a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Alan 
 
Information Request – Revised Incident Management Platform 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 9 March 2022 asking for the following 
information: 
 

In the SDLT paper SDLT IMT Framework dated 10/08/2021 there is reference to the a paper 
titled "Rooney, S. (2021).  A revised incident management platform for Fire and, Wanaka: 
Rooney". 
Under the provisions of the Official Information Act I request a copy of this paper. 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982, I enclose the information 
you requested. 
 
The paper is a discussion document written for Fire and Emergency New Zealand by a contractor.  
The views expressed are those of the author and are not necessarily the views of Fire and 
Emergency.  Please note the concepts discussed in the paper may evolve as Fire and Emergency 
continues to undertake work to progress our incident management capability. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Nicky Chilton 
Director, Office of the Chief Executive 
 
encl 
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